
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 17, 2009  
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Barrie Hydro Distribution Inc. (licence ED-2002-0534) is one of the LDCs that is filing a 2009 3rd 
Generation Incentive Rate Mechanism application. It is being filed under EB-2008-0160. In the 
Board’s Decision and Order dated March 12, 2009 on page 8, point 1 it stated; “Barrie shall 
review the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges set out in Appendix A. Barrie shall file with the 
Board a written confirmation assessing the completeness and accuracy of the draft Tariff of 
Rates and Charges, or provide a detailed explanation of any inaccuracies or missing 
information, within seven (7) calendar days of the date of this Decision and Order. “  
 
By way of this letter Barrie Hydro agrees with and confirms the completeness and accuracy of 
the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges as listed in Appendix A of the Board Decision and Order. 
This filing has now been submitted through the RESS filing system. Two hard copies of the 
reply submission (not including the revised Model’s) have been forwarded to you. Please 
contact me if any further information is required. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Perry C.M.A. 
Director Corporate Accounting 
PowerStream/Barrie Hydro 
705-722-7244 ext 278 

 


